
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RYE  

DEMOLITION REVIEW COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
The Town of Rye Demolition Review Committee will hold a Public Hearing, in accordance with Section 

509 of the Rye Zoning Ordinance, on Wednesday, April 17, 2019, at 4:00 p.m. in the Rye Town Hall, 10 

Central Road, Rye, NH.  The purpose of the Hearing is to consider demolition of the houses and all 
associated buildings located at 388 & 410 South Road, Map 4, Lot 63 and lot 62, proposed by property 

owner Stacey & Shelly Patrick. One building dates back to 1725 and the other to 1750. 

 
Rye Demolition Committee 

David Choate, Chairman 

 

 
 

Portsmouth Herald, Thursday, 4/4/19  

Posted: Tuesday, 4/2/19  Town Hall, Rye Public Library, Town Website: www.town.rye.nh.us 
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